
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

unliquidated survey fund
1 message

arthur martinez <arthurnmartinez8@gmail.com> Sun, Oct 10, 2021 at 3:31 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

this is to request your office for the submission of progress report on the utilization of survey fund amounting to 852,428.00
which was release by HUDCC to PENRO-Palawan for the conduct of survey works and other related activities related to the
implementation of Presidential Proclamation No.718, s. of 2004

you may send the response directly to phss@dhsud.gov.ph
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